
SRES - NFIR 

FLASH !          FLASH !!      FLASH !!!  

CONGRADULATIONS TO ALL TRACK MAINTAINERS  

& GATE KEEPERS 

On continuous efforts and written letter to the Member Staff 

& Member Engineering / Rly. Board on 25.10.2017 by GS/NFIR,  

now Board has issued order RBE No.34/2018 of 06.03.2018 

that the Track Maintainers who deputed to work as Gate 

Keepers will continue to get Risk & Hardship Allowance 

Rs.2700/- pm and Special Gate Allowance Rs.1000/- pm.  

 Thanks to Dr. M.Raghavaiahji GS/NFIR & President/SRES for 

his efforts. 
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Circular No.866                                JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES 
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